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A Note from the President 
Happy summer Sigma Kappa alumnae! 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well!  As summer 
winds down, the fun doesn’t have to stop. We are in 
the midst of planning our fall programming. We’d 
love for you to tell us what events you would like to 
see.  Please fill out the survey on the right hand side 
of this newsletter. Fall is a busy time, but make sure 
you mark your calendar with your favorite Sigma 
Kappa events, such as the Walk to End Alzheimer's 
and Founder's Day. Also, look out for email 
reminders about your National Dues. We have 
increased our membership this year significantly, 
and we want to keep the trend rolling! Encourage 
others to join in the benefits of Sigma Kappa 
Baltimore Alumnae membership!  
 
As always reach out to us with any questions, 
comments, or concerns you may have at any time. 
We look forward to hearing from you and seeing 
you soon! 
 
SLAM, 
Kristin Kern 
President 

News and Updates 
 
Vice President of 
Programming Needed! 
 
We are looking for a new Vice 
President of Programming! 
Interested women should send an 
email to Kristin Kern, chapter 
president, at 
kristink322@gmail.com.   
 
Programming Survey 
 
Where would you like to see our 
fall events? We would love your 
feedback! Please take our brief 
survey by copying and pasting into 
your browser. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d
/1Gy5kODt_hKb3ZpLYwATh9
HF4CeZswh5T5M-
1tifi1_4/viewform?usp=send_for
m 
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On May 11, 2015, the Baltimore Alumnae chapter held Sweet Endings, Sweet Beginnings 
for the graduating seniors of the Beta Zeta chapter following their Order of The 
Triangle ceremony.  We paired each graduating member of Beta Zeta with her 
respective alumnae chapter, and we gave each sister a graduation card. We also had 
wonderful sweet treats to go along with this event.  From this program, we gained 
three new members: Olivia Meadowcroft, Julie Etheridge, and Haley Smith. Two of 
our alumnae, Jenny Dodson and Leslie Roane, also went through the ceremony. 
Welcome new alumnae!  We look forward to wonderful years with you!   

 
 

Sweet Endings, Sweet Beginnings 

Philanthropy Updates 
We will be participating in the Walk To End Alzheimer’s with the Beta Zeta 
chapter on Saturday, September 26 at Centennial Park in Howard County, 
Maryland.  One of our own members, Kristen McArdle, is working hard 
with the Alzheimer’s Association to plan this amazing walk!  She is posting 
updates to our Facebook account regarding special events leading up to the 
Walk.   
 
Here is the link to register and join our team. Even if you cannot participate 
in the walk, you can still join our team and donate/raise money.   Please copy 
and paste this link into your browser: 
  
http://act.alz.org/site/TR/Walk2015/General?team_id=278843&pg=team
&fr_id=7542 
 
We will hold a brunch at a local restaurant with the Beta Zeta chapter 
following the Walk to End Alzheimer’s.  I hope to see you all there! 
 
-Rachel Cooper, Vice President of Philanthropic Services 
	
  


